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From: 
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2012 7:22 AM 
l°l 4 LRR?DDrvA, *•• M u 112 MOV-6 W O 03 
Subject: Fw: IRRC Website - New Message 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us] 
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 10:53 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Lori 

Last Name: Marshall 

Company: 

Email: Lmarshall7@aol.com 

Subject: Don't rush IRRC Number 2976 

Message: 
To whom it may concern, As a Pennsylvania taxpayer, I am asking that you oppose this rush into national 
teaching standards (IRRC Number 2976) and to bring this issue up for more inquiry into the costs that this will 
bring to our schools and taxpayers as well as the stress this will place on teachers and students alike. 


